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e-CIRCULAR TO MEMBERS 

CHARTERED TAX INSTITUTE OF MALAYSIA (225750-T) 

e-CTIM TECH-DT 27/2015              9 March 2015  

TO ALL MEMBERS 

 

TECHNICAL 
 

Direct Taxation 

Interruption of the e-Filing System on 28 February 2015 

The Institute has received numerous complaints from members on the interruption of the e-filing 
system while making their tax submission on 28 February 2015 (Saturday). The Institute has 
written to the Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (LHDNM) on this matter. 

The CTIM President, Mr. Aruljothi Kanagaretnam, has also engaged with the senior LHDNM 
officers concerned and they have responded that they are looking into this matter and will revert 
back to the Institute as soon as possible. Members will be informed via e-Circular when the 
Institute has received further response from the LHDNM. 

Members may view the Institute’s letter at the website of the Institute. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Disclaimer  
 
This document is meant for the members of the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (CTIM) only.  CTIM has taken all reasonable care in 
the preparation and compilation of the information contained in this E-CTIM. CTIM herein expressly disclaims all and any liability or 
responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of this E-
CTIM.  

http://www.ctim.org.my/file/news/51/03055_Interruption%20in%20e-Filing%20System%20on%2028%20Feb%202015%20(Appeal%20for%20Waiver%20of%20Penalty)%20-%20Letter%20to%20LHDNM%20(040315).pdf

